



October 18, 2006

Mr. Don Miller
Family Time Entertainment, Inc.
960 E. Washington Street
Suite 100 B
Indianapolis, IN 46202

Dear Don:

I want to thank you for the great job you did at both of our dinners in September. Our staff and clients all commented on how much fun they had. The interaction you have with people is exceptional. I appreciated the extra time you spent before and during dinner getting to know people and playing with that during the show. I look forward to using your company again and will highly recommend your services.

Again, thank you for the wonderful performances.

Very truly yours,

Nichole Hover

Business Development